RITZ THEATRE BUILDING * TOOELE, UTAH
Telephone 990

November 27th, 1957

Mr. Normah I, Maguire
1420 Columbia Drive NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Maguire:

)

P,5. The static which you mentioned in your letter was very

bad throughout most of the area east of the Rocky Mountains,
especlally. We déd get a number of reception reports, but had
almost as many negative reports from that area. West, it was a
different story. One DX-er just outside of Seattle sent us a tape
he made of the broadcast; not a trace of static; it was actually
air-worthy; (that is, we could have broadcast it locally agzain,

wilth little loss of quality) We had very "loud and cleap" reception
as far northwest as Powell River, British Columbia, Canada, coming
ih on many DX-er receivers bet*er than the local stations. We'll
probably hold another sim!lar program early in 1958, and hope for

; better atmospheric conditions over eastern part of the country

this time, Thanks for writing. Aﬁléﬂé; ﬁﬁlt
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